
2nd and 3rd Grade 

News and Notes 

December 19, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 What a wonderful children’s service we had yesterday!!  Our students 

glorified God with their beautiful singing and recitations! 

This week:  our last week before Christmas break 

• Christ Light:  Jesus Walks on Water; Jesus Appears in Glory 

• Math 2nd  Grade:  adding with regrouping; 3rd Grade:  comparing fractions 

• Reading:  2nd Grade:  will finish their novel;  3rd Grade:  cause and effect 

• Spelling:  No test this week- 2nd Grade will work with words from U7A; 3rd 

Grade- review 

• English:  both groups will work on classifying sentences 

 

Looking ahead: 

• School resumes January 3rd 

• January 3rd:  PTO 6:30 p.m. 

It’s hard to believe Christmas is almost here!  I look forward to seeing you at our 

services as we worship Jesus, the tiny babe in the manger, who is our Savior and 

King.  May you all enjoy a wonderful break, filled with worship, fun and family 

time! 

 

Christmas blessings and joy, 

Mrs. Bentz 


